
M e s s a g e  f r o m  t h e  P r e s i d e n t  

Blue Valley Quilters Guild  - February 2016  

Patc h wo rk s  

 

Next Meeting:                       

éééé..February 2  

Location: Olathe Bible 

Church 

    151st & Pflumm 

   Olathe, KS 

The church is on the 

northwest  corner of 

151st St. & Pflumm. 

 
 

Please park on the north 

side of the church and 

enter through the door 

just off the north parking 

lot.     

òTell me and I forget. Teach me and I remember. Involve me and I learn.ó Was Benjamin 

Franklin a quilter? His proclamation could certainly apply to quilting. I enjoy listening to 

our guest speakers, and I always hear something that I find interesting. I should take 

notes to help remember those interesting tidbits. I look forward to going to Sit ôNõ 

Stitch workshops where I pick up handy tips. Put into action, I have a good chance at 

remembering them. Finally, I really love our February sewing day because being sur-

rounded by so many seasoned quilters, with their collective wealth of experience; itõs 

impossible not to learn more about our craft as well as learn more about one another. 

The act of gathering together for a common cause ð creating quilts to distribute to those 

in need of comfort ð is a longstanding tradition amongst quilters. I hope to see a lot of 

eager quilters at the February meetingébecoming and staying involved with the Guild is 

the best way to learn. And one thing Iõve learned is that a wonderful way to spend a win-

ter day is with friends, quilting.   

     Stephanie Dodson   mail4dodson@yahoo.com 

The Blue Valley Quilters Guild is dedicated to preserving and teaching the 
fine art of quilting. 

We welcome all newcomers as well as experienced quilters to be part of 
this guild. 

Just a reminder ñ 

If you send me something for the newsletter, Please put 

òBVQG newsletter" in the subject line. It makes it easier to 

find the information sent to me. My apologies if I have inad-

vertently missed getting something published.    

       Thanks ñJoan  



The Sew Day is Coming!!  

The Sew Day is Coming!!  

February 2, 

2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember the charity sew day?  Well, it's coming.  Just around the corner.  Bring your sewing ma-

chine, basic sewing supplies, and good humor.  I will have a pot load of things to sew.  It will be a bit 

different this year.  I will be bringing about 40 quilts that will need binding.  Yes, I've been fooling 

around on my long arm... Done on the machine, these should go really fast.  I also have perhaps 25 

small quilts to be quilted.  These can be pillow-cased and quilted in nothing flat.    Oh.  Did I men-

tion you should bring your walking foot? 

And then of course I'll bring a truck load of kits for piecing.  If you have any kits in your workroom 

that haven't been finished, please bring them and get that project out of your hair.  There's no rule 

you have to take a NEW kit to sew on. 

Your board will be bringing soups and salads for lunch.  I suspect there will be some snack type stuff 

as well.  We have to be out of the church by 3:00 so plan on staying until mid afternoon.  And yes, 

there will be door prizes throughout the day.....            

          Janette Sheldon 



MARCH 

 

Pat Speth will present her lecture  

"Five Inch is a Cinch ë  

How Nickel Quilts Are Created".   

 

 

Pat is a nationally known speaker and author specializ-

ing in charm square quilt designs.  Don't miss this very popular speaker, she 

will entertain and inspire you.  

Pat Speth Workshop - Shaded Four Patch.   

 

The workshop will be on Wednesday, March 2nd at our regular meeting 

room at the Olathe Bible Church, from 9 -3.  There are a few spots left; if 

you would like to attend, please send an email to Julie Rounds 

(jcircles@att.net) or call her (703 -663 -0742).  The cost of the workshop is 

$40, and there is a detailed supply list.  

****If you have already signed up for the workshop you should have received 

an email and supply list from Julie Rounds.  If you did not receive an email, 

please check your spam filter and contact Julie (info above).****  

2016!   



Exploring New Territory with Seminole Strips will be presented by Marge 

Banks.  Marge is a art quilter from Lawrence and has developed tech-

niques based on Seminole Patchwork.  She assembles the traditional 

patterns in non-traditional ways using non-traditional fabrics ð rich 

batiks.  Her background of sewing since she was a child and her colle-

giate studio work in painting prompted her to òpaint with fabric.ó  

April 


